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Yankee Atomic Electric Cotupany License No. DPR-3 F
Attention: Mr. G. Carl Andognini Inspection No. 50-29/74-12 [.

Assistant to Vice President "

20 Turnpike Road
Westborough, thssachusetts 01581

Reference: Your letter dated December 9, 1974
In response to our letter dated November 15, 1974

'

Gentlemen:

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive ections you
documented in response to our correspondence. These actions will be (
examined during our next inspection of your licensed program. .+.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/fV
Paul R. Nelson, Chief
Radiological and Environmental
Protection Branch

cc: H. Autio, Plant Superintendent
Donald G. Allen, President ;.
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